
 

On December 5th and 6th, 

the Peebles FFA chapter de-

cided to set up the Rags to 

Riches booth once again to 

sell our left-over, and newly 

made, bracelets, key chains, 

lanyards, dog toys, and many 

more products made from  

the senior’s business project! 
 

                                                                                                               

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Our Peebles FFA chapter part-

nered with the National Honor So-

ciety to help with the Peebles Ele-

mentary Christmas Market. Each 

member was either assigned to an 

elementary school kid to help 

them pick out and wrap presents 

for each of the members of their 

family.  The members had a great 

time working with the little ones 

and promised to keep all of their 

presents a secret! 
 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 The fruit has finally arrived! On 

Monday December 11th, all of the 

fruit had been completely delivered 

unexpectedly (It was suppose to be 

delivered the following day). FFA 

members unloaded, and separated 

depending on the type of fruit. For 

the next two days, Mrs. Minton and 

our FFA members spent most of 

their time in the shop sorting 

through fruit.  Members went 

through all the boxes of 

fruit, checking the quality 

and throwing out the rotten 

fruit. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

On Tuesday December 11th, members stayed after school 

to assemble two different types of fruit baskets, cheese and 

sausage boxes, and barbeque sauce bundles. The students 

worked very diligently to complete this task and showed 

excellent 

coopera-

tion 

skills. 
 

                                                                                                               

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Once all of the preparation was 

complete it was time for the stu-

dents to start picking their orders 

up. This made for two evenings 

of loading student’s fruit. On De-

cember 11th and 12th, Mrs. 

Minton and some volunteer stu-

dents stayed after school until 

8:00 p.m. loading fruit. This was 

not an easy task. Some students, 

such as our top seller Hunter 

Johnson, went above and 

beyond to sell fruit. This 

is great for the chapter, 

but makes for a lot of 

work for the people who 

help to load the fruit, 

and even for Hunter 

himself as he had to de-

liver all of the fruit. 

Overall, the fruit sale 

was a big success! 
 

                                                                                                               

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Each year after fruit sales are over our FFA Chapter enjoys 

giving back to our community; therefore we split up the 

leftover fruit to be delivered to our local food pantries. 

Members enjoy getting to share our good fortune with 

those less fortunate during the Christmas Season. We are 

so grateful to our community that continuously supports us 

and want to  show our gratitude by helping those in need. 

We appreciate the food pantry workers and are thankful for 

their giving spirit.  
 

                                                                                                               

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


